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Docket No. 50-344 JAN 191
Portland General Electric Company
121 S. W. Sulmon Street, TB-15
Portland, Oregon 97204

Attention: Mr. J. E. Cross ih s
Vice President, Nuclear Division

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: WRC Security Inspection = Trojan

This letter refess to an unannounced routine Safequards Inspection conducted
by Mr. 0. Schaefer of this office on December 10-34, 1990. The inspection
included a review of your activities at Trojan Nuclear Plant. On December 14,
1990, at the conclusions of the site visit, the prefiminary ir = =tion
findings were discussed with those members of your staff identitied in the
enclosed inspection report. Further, this letter refers to a telephone
discussion between Messrs, A. Ankrum, PGE, and D. Schaefer of this cffice on
January 2, 1991,

Areas examined during this inspection included activities re'ated to physical
protection as described in the enclosed inspection report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examination of procedures and
representative records, interviews with facility and contract personnel, and
observations of activities in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, one licensee-identified apparent violatior
wac reviewed concerning inadequate background screening investigation for an
employee granted unescorted site access. This apparent violation is not bei
cited because the criteria specified in NRC's Enforcement Policy, 10 CFR

2, Appendix C, Part V.G.1, were satisfied.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of the findings of your
safeguards and security procedures are exempt from public disclosure:
therefore, the enclosed report wili not be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room, and will receive limited distrTBution

We have determined that the enclosure to this letter contains Safeguards
Information and must be protected against unauthorized disclosure in
ccordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21.

Should you huve any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.
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Enclosure:
Inspection Report Mo, 50-344/90-39 (1E-V-938)

cc w/enclosure: (c/o Repository TNB-Zg
A. Ankrum, Manager, Nuclear Security, PGE
W. Robinsun, Plant General Manager, PGE

cc w/o enclosure:

S. Bauer, Branch Manager, PGE

L. A Girard, Vice President and General Counsel

D. Stewart-Smith, Administrator Siting and Regulations, DOE



bce w/enclosure;
Docket File

B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin

bce w/o enclosure:
G. Cook

Progect Inspector
Resident Inspector
M. Smith

LLFMB

W
REGION V Q
D. Schaefer ﬂ rrill J, %fese

|/ /9 /¥ /91 | /
YES / N0 Y.< 7;N07‘Y£ / /MN0) ]
e ~

YES /Zuoi E

-




